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NATIONAL PAY COMMISSION 

CALLING FOR REPRESENTATIONS FROM TRADE UNIONS   

FOR THE FORMULATION OF A NEW 

NATIONAL WAGE POLICY 

 

Attention is invited to the notice published on 17.05.2021 on the above subject. 

 

Last date to send representations referred to therein is extended up to 15.07.2021.  

Further, it is informed that the proposals prepared as stated in paragraph 3 of the 

above advertisement could be forwarded to the following e-mail address. 

 

 npayc2021@gmail.com 

 

 

Secretary 

National Pay Commission 

Room No. 2 – 116 

Bandaranaike Memorial International Conference Hall 

Bauddhaloka Mawatha 

Colombo 07. 
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